
I am writing in absolute support of SB998, the “Idaho Stop” bill that would allow cyclists to treat “Stop” 
signs as “Yield” signs. 
 
I’ve been a cyclist for decades and a bike commuter for more than ten years. I am also a driver, a 
traveling sales rep, and an occasional delivery driver. From all three points of view, this bill is an easy win 
for all road users and should absolutely come up for a vote and receive the support of all Oregon 
lawmakers. 
 
Please don’t let another year go by before implementing this obvious and easy path to safer streets, 
improved cycling, and a better Portland. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Alex Graham 
NE Portland  
 


